COMMUNICATION C11
ITEM NO. 14
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (2)
November 9, 2021

From: Joe Vescio

**Sent:** 09 November 2021 1:21 AM

To: Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>

**Subject:** [External]

Hello Todd my name is joe and I live in vellore and across Weston close to retreat and I'm very upset on what I heard regarding building condo at the corner of

Weston and retreat I appose these and I will fight to keep this from Happening with all the other people and neighbors living in this area . Nothing good comes from condos and we all want to live in a safe place we will stand tall and stop the developers from distributing our life of living

The mayor and others that voted for these will be hearing from all of us

Yours truly Joe vescio Wardlaw place